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FR 7 -series

Rotation angle 
Max working pressure
Torque
Max axial force
Safe working load
Weight

unlimited
200 bar
780 Nm
30 kN
2000 kg
16-22 kg

FR 15 -series

Rotation angle 
Max working pressure
Torque
Max axial force
Safe working load
Weight

unlimited
200 bar
1150 Nm
82 kN
5500 kg
25-32 kg

FR M -series

Rotation angle 
Max working pressure
Torque
Max axial force
Safe working load
Weight

unlimited
200 bar
1150-2200 Nm
60-150 kN
4-7,5 tkg
25-50 kg

FR 26 -series

Rotation angle 
Max working pressure
Torque
Max axial force
Safe working load
Weight

unlimited
200 bar
2200 Nm
120-150 kN
6-10 tkg
58-65 kg

FR 21 -series

Rotation angle 
Max working pressure
Torque
Max axial force
Safe working load
Weight

unlimited
200 bar
1350 Nm
112 kN
7500 kg
39-45 kg

Rotation angle 
Max working pressure
Torque
Max axial force
Safe working load
Weight

unlimited
200 bar
1000 Nm
60 kN
4000 kg
20-26 kg



get Your crane moving! 

 
 

Select a FR-SERIES 
when you need a selective 
and special clutch options.

A light weight and good 
load-carrying capability.
Available in a variety of 
customer-specific models. 

Choose genuine
original accessories to 
ensure smooth working. 
From the wide variety, you 
will find all necessary 
accessories. Links, 
brakelinks, flanges and 
housings. 

original accessories

FR-ROTATORS

 get Your crane moving! 

 

The motor can be fitted 
with holding brake.

A number of different 
options of motor
available for a suitable 
power and load-carrying 
capacity.

DBL both direction braking
link for professional use.
Available for every boom
head dimensions and
cr rotators.

Also welded boom head is
available.

 

Customer-specific 
interf aces on top.

All the different 
fittings and machining 
are available for the 
special installa tions. 

Customer-specific 
interf aces on bottom.

All the different fittings 
and machining 
are available for the 
special installations.

 

 

FLANGES

LINKS

LIFTING
HOOKS
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Finn-Rotor OY

www.finn-rotor.ru

Òåë: +7 (499) 755-61-34         

e-mail: info@finn-rotor.ru




